
 

 

 

 

McLean Hospital 
 

Post-Doctoral Fellowship in 

Psychosis Clinical Research 
 
McLean Hospital is offering a postdoctoral fellowship opportunity in psychotic disorders research.  

 

We are seeking individuals who have already completed all requirements for PhD, MD, or other relevant 

doctoral degree in psychiatry, clinical research, or other related fields. This position is supported by 

Departmental Funds. Fellows will be employed for an initial period of up to two years; this may be extended 

in discussion with the supervisor depending on progress of the fellow and research projects. 

 

The fellow will join ongoing projects examining the impact of metabolic and bioenergetic interventions on 

the brain and clinical outcomes in disorders including schizophrenia and bipolar disorder. The fellow will 

also obtain training on clinical research, including regulatory aspects, patient interactions, and data 

collection and interpretation. The fellowship provides experience in a well-funded research environment 

with excellent opportunities for faculty collaboration and publication.  

 

McLean Hospital is an Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer. Applications from minority 

candidates and persons with disabilities are strongly encouraged. 
 

 

We encourage the submission of applications by September 1st, 2024, and applications should be 

emailed to: 

 

Dost Öngür 

dongur@mgb.org  

 

Applications should consist of the following items: 

 

- Curriculum Vitae 

- Statement of Purpose (up to two double-spaced pages) 

- Names and contact information of two recommenders 

 

Applicants may include selected other material such as copies of one or two representative publications or 

working papers. 
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